
September 20, 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers:

In 1980, Terry Fox set the bar high for himself when he started his Marathon of Hope, saying, “Nobody is ever

going to call me a quitter.” Our school is proudly taking part in this year's Terry Fox School Run to continue Terry's legacy.

Please support our school's fundraising efforts to raise much-needed funds for cancer research.

We are committed to supporting the cause and carrying the tradition forward. Students and staff will be

completing their choice of a walk or run on the afternoon of Tuesday September 26th, 2023 (weather permitting).

We are asking our Woodhaven students and families to help support the cause by bringing in a “Toonie for Terry”

or by making an online donation to our Terry Fox fundraiser for cancer research. Our preferred method is the online

donation. The Terry Fox Foundation has created an online fundraising page for our school. We have also created an

online donation option on PowerSchool. Here are the links to these available ways you can support your child for this

year’s Terry Fox event:

1) Donate via our school’s online fundraising page directly on the Terry Fox Foundation website.

https://schools.terryfox.ca/WoodhavenMiddle

2) Submit your donation on Power School - There are $2, $5, and $10 optional donation payments.

https://powerschool.psd.ca

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our school secretary Crystal Golinowski at the office, or by

email crystal.golinowski@psd.ca

We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox event. This is our opportunity to make a difference in the lives of

those suffering from cancer as well as build school spirit. We hope you will join us as our school community works

together in the fight against cancer. Thank you in advance for your support!

Stay safe, stay strong!

#terryfoxschoolrun #tryliketerry @terryfoxfoundation
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